DMC/Comp. 156/2/2004/





16th July, 2004 

Deputy Secretary

Medical Council of India

Aiwan-E-Galib Marg, Kotla Road,

Opp. Mata Sundari College (for Women)

New Delhi – 110 002

Subject : Complaint of Shri Dalip Singh against the doctors of AIIMS. 

With reference to your letter No. F.211(2)(96)/1997-Ethical/3679 dated 5th July, 2004, this is to inform that the Delhi Medical Council on perusal of the complaint mentioned hereinabove, has concluded that prima facie no case of medical negligence is made out against Dr. Lalit Kumar.

(Dr. S.K. Khattri)

Secretary 

